
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 6:16 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Randy Weiss, Ph.D.; Jim McDonald 
Subject: BSTA-20090616ACH Bakersfield, CA 
 
Hi Mohammad:  Please correct the ERP in this application to 0.20 kW  the TPO 
remains @0.02 kW. 
  
I also noted that I added an extra 1 on the value @ 290 degrees, it should be 
0.01. 
  
Please let us know if you have any more questions. 
  
Ron Graser is handling the application BPDVL-20080602BPI and has the 
information regarding the approval by Mexico. 
  
Susan 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO 80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 fax 
stcl@comcast.net 
 


